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I cannot adeguately express my sincere thanks for the
Never Forgotten Honor Flight on May 7th

The Korean War, often labeled the "FORGOTTEN WAR" in my
mind never was a forgotten war, and phrase is now mute
due to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight organization of
dedicated individuals welling to devote endless hours

to make it happen with extremely well organized military
fashion under direction of Mike Thompson and Jim Campbell.

And how do I thank hundreds of Business's, Organizations
and individuals that have been so unselfish with donations
to finance the cost of operation with not one penny of it
charged to the veterans, just unbelieveable.

This truely was a wonderful experience to travel once again
with veterans, all who could vigw their own memorial
and many of the others.

However inadaguate, I thank you and all others mentioned
in this correspondence for the experience. I was happy
and especially pleased to have my daughter Janet as my
guardian on the flight due to my need for a wheel chair.
We both will always remember the togeatherness on this
trip.

'Again Pat, thank you,

God Bless the Never Forgotten organization
and God Bless America
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